
 

 
 

Regional Implementation and Embedding of NMC Post-registration Education 

Standards in Practice 

Planning Workshop 13th December 2023 

NIPEC hosted a one-day workshop on the 13th December 2023 in the Pavilion in Stormont with 

over forty participants in attendance. 

The aims of the workshop were to: 

1.Provide an update on the progress being made on the Northern Ireland implementation of the 

NMC Post-registration standards and  

2. Discuss and agree an engagement and communication workplan to ensure that HSC 

organisations and their practice learning environments are in a state of readiness for the 

implementation of the standards by September 2024. 

A range of excellent speakers contributed to the workshop, including representatives from the 

NMC, DoH, NIPEC, Ulster University and the HSC Trusts.  

Following the presentations, a table mat exercise was facilitated by our Lead Practice Education 

Facilitators from each of the five HSC Trusts who are working in partnership with NIPEC to 

progress this work, and plans were made to ensure that all organisations are in a state of 

readiness for the implementation of the standards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Our Practice Education Facilitators                 Participants contributing to the table mat exercise 

 

Feedback from the event was shared at the projects Collaborative meeting and participants were 

encouraged to get involved in the project and take every opportunity to promote awareness of the 

regional plans to implement the NMC post- registration standards (2022) in practice and 

education.   

 


